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A publicly-held Company 

CNPJ/ME 61.186.680/0001-74 

NIRE 3530046248-3 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Banco Bmg S.A. (B3: BMGB4) ("Bmg") hereby informs its shareholders and the market 

in general that as of March 1, 2023, Itaú Corretora de Valores S.A. ("ItaúCor") will 

become the depositary financial institution for book-entry shares issued by Bmg, 

replacing Banco Bradesco S.A. ("Bradesco"). 

Thus, as of said date, the services to the shareholders will be provided by ItaúCor through 

the contacts below: 

• Itaú's branch network, present and available throughout the national territory; 

• Telephone: (11) 3003-9285 (capitals and metropolitan regions) / 0800 720 9285 

(other locations). 

Shareholders with shares under custody at B3 S.A. - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão will continue 

to be served normally by their respective securities brokers and/or custody agents, with 

no interruption in the trading of Bmg shares. 

The last day of service to shareholders by Bradesco will be February 28, 2023. In addition, 

Bradesco remains responsible for the payment of the dividends related to the 4th quarter 

of 2022, disclosed in the Material Fact of December 15, 2022, and for sending the 

earnings reports related to the base year of 2022. 

It is worth noting that this change will not imply any change in the rights conferred to the 

shares, including dividends, eventual capital remunerations and eventual payments will 

be made to the same checking account previously indicated by each shareholder. 

 

São Paulo, December 21, 2022. 

 

FLÁVIO PENTAGNA GUIMARÃES NETO 

Executive Vice President and Investor Relations Officer 

 


